Amber Noworatzky

From: Carol A. Mielke

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 2:06 PM
To: Amber Noworatzky

Cc: Sonja Birr

Subject: FW: External: Deaf Street Sign Request
Amber —

Sonja talked with Greg Minikel today regarding the Deaf Sign Request below and they thought this should go to Public
Safety.

Could you see if you can put this on your committee agenda?

Thank you,
Carol Mielke

Administrative Support Specialist — DPI
City of Manitowoc

900 Quay St

Manitowoc, WI 54220

920-686-6510

cmielke@manitowoc.org

oMt Of

From: Carol A. Mielke

Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 4:26 PM
To: Sonja Birr <sbirr@manitowoc.org>

Subject: FW: External: Deaf Street Sign Request

Sonja -

Please see below...
Thank you,
Carol Mielke

Administrative Support Specialist — DPI
City of Manitowoc

900 Quay St

Manitowoc, WI 54220

920-686-6510



cmielke@manitowoc.org

M1 Op

From: Teresa Rasmussen <teresarazdik76 @gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 3:38 PM

To: Carol A. Mielke <cmielke@manitowoc.org>
Subject: Re: External: Street Sign

Thank you for a quick reply ! The area is 1202 N 8th street. | am trying to gather enough information to pass on to my
son’s family who own the house and lives there | My grandson is hard of hearing as well as nonverbal autistic . Such a
busy street that | brought it up to them and | told them | would try to find out the information for them ! Thank you so
much for your help!

On Thu, Nov 16, 2023 at 10:20 AM Carol A. Mielke <cmielke@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Good Morning Teresa -

I received your email below. This is something that would need to be reviewed and approved by the Public
Infrastructure Committee.

If you could reply with wherg you are looking to have a sign put up — | can forward it to the committee.

Thank you,

Carol Mielke

Administrative Support Specialist — DPI
City of Manitowoc

900 Quay St

Manitowoc, WI 54220

920-686-6510

cmielke@manitowoc.ora




From: Teresa Rasmussen <teresarazdik76 @gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 5:50 AM

To: StreetsAdmin <StreetsAdmin@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: Street Sign

Good Morning!

I was wondering if this is the correct "way"to contact someone about getting a deaf child sign put up? | am having
trouble finding the right resources and how to go about it . If you could help in any way...that would be great!!!!

Thank You
Teresa Rasmussen

teresarazdik76@gmail.com

Be Alert !
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